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Heidi Wright

Dear Heidi Wright,
Congratulations! You have been selected as a
presenter for a Kaleidescope Poster Session at
the Teacher Education Division 2019 national
conference in New Orleans, LA, on November
5-8. Please remember, the opening session is
Tuesday afternoon and concurrent sessions
begin Wednesday [fgi. For the most
current information on the conference, please
visit h_ttps:[[.cec.org ‘conferences, -
conference-new-orleans/.





